
 

 

 

Dear Partner, Dear International Team, 

The Faculty of Economics, Business and Tourism at the University of Alcala will be holding the 

sixth edition of our Going Abroad Fair. This year, we wanted to add a round of international 

lectures from some of our Erasmus+ partner institutions. These lectures will take place during 

November and December, they will all be online and the topics can be as wide as needed, as 

long as they belong to the Business, Economics or Tourism areas of study. The target will be 

undergraduate students on their first or second year of their degree at the UAH. 

We would be delighted to have one or two teaching staff from your University.  

The framework of these sessions will be as follows: 

- Duration: 90 minutes 

- Content: an introduction about the partner university first (no more than 15-20 min) the 

rest will be academic content 

- A final test with some key questions or a summary of the session will be requested to 

the attendants 

- Dates: Mondays and Fridays from 8.11.2021 to 13.12.2021, between 14:00 and 16:00h. 

For those who find this proposal interesting, please sign up using this online form, and send your 

CV and a summary of your proposed topic to us at economicas.ori@uah.es (Concept: GAF 2021 

Guest Lecturer) 

https://rb.gy/wi93rf 

Every selected guest lecturer will send an invoice to the University of Alcala for their 

participation (300 euros per session, taxes included). 

 

Thanks for your cooperation sharing this within your PhD community! 
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